Central Intelligence Agency (b)(6)

Wiashington, D.C. 20505

March 11, 2009 APPROVED FOR RELEASE[
DATE: 03-01-2011

Mr. Matthew Scott Breay

Reference: F-2009-00588
Dear Mr. Breay:

This is a final response to your 27 January 2009 Freedom of Information Act
(FOIA) request, received in the office of the Information and Privacy Coordinator on
25 February 2009, for records pertaining to, addressing, or otherwise regarding, Tulsa
Eagle located at 1338 East 3™ Street, Tulsa, Oklahoma 74120.

In accordance with section 3.6(a) of Executive Order 12958, as amended, the CIA
can neither confirm nor deny the existence or nonexistence of records responsive to your
request. The fact of the existence or nonexistence of requested records is currently and
properly classified and is intelligence sources and methods information that is protected
from disclosure by section 6 of the CIA Act of 1949, as amended. Therefore, the Agency
has denied your request pursuant to FOIA exemptions (b)(1) and (b)(3). I have enclosed
an explanation of these exemptions for your reference and retention.

CIA Information and Privacy Coordinator Delores M. Nelson made this decision,
which you may appeal to the Agency Release Panel, in my care, within 45 days from the

date of this letter. Please include the basis of your appeal.

Sincerely,

Bt 1. oton

Delores M. Nelson
Information and Privacy Coordinator

Enclosure






